
Kindergarten Field Trip 4/19 

Earth Day celebration—4/20 

Parent/Teacher conferences—4/21, 22 

 

 

Spring is here! This month we will  be opening our gardening 

area and exploring insects.   Help me welcome a few new 

friends to our community this spring; welcome Porter and Alya 

to room 2! 

We will be celebrating Earth Day in our class by releasing 

ladybugs and dressing as our favorite insect on April 20th.  

This is a fun way to reinforce our science exploration this 

month of  life cycles, metamorphosis, exoskeletons and 

more.   

We will also take inspiration from the a local insect 

display at the Discovery Center to create insect art.   In 

our cultural shelves we are learning about the continent 

of Africa; the food animals and maybe insects too!   If you have 

any artifacts of this country or of your garden, please feel free 

to share with our class.  

As always, we will continue to explore and progress in all areas 

our Montessori classroom! 

Miss Debbie & Miss Savannah 

April  2022  
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